Duke PoweRr COMPANY
P.0. BOX 33188
CHARLOTTE, N.O, 28242
HAL B. TV'CKER TELEPHONE

VIOE PRESIDENT (704) 373-4831
KUCLEAR PRODLCTION

May 27, 1988

U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Attention: Document Control Desk
Washington, D, C. 20555

Subject: Catawba Nuclear Station, Units i
Docket Nos. 50-413 and 50-414
Technical Specification Amendment
Containment Pressure Control System

Dear Sir:

This letter contains a proposed amendment to tne Technical Specifications for
Facility Operating License Nos. NPF-35 and NPF-52 for Catawba Units 1 and 2. The

request involves adding clarification to certain Technical Specification
re cuirements.

In particular this amendment would clarify requirements for the Containment
Pressure Control System by more clearly detailing the design of the System.

The attachment contains the proposed changes and a discussion of the
justification and safety analysis. The analysis is included pursuant to 10 CFR

5G.91 and it has been concluded that the proposed amendment does not involve
significant hazards considerations.

inis proposal involves one amendment request to Catawba's Technical

Specifications. Accordingly, pur:uant to 10 CFR 170.21 a check for $150.00 is
enclosed.

Pursuant to 10 CFR 50.91 (b) (1) the appropriate South Carolina State Official is
being provided a copy of this amendment request.

Very truly yours
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Hal B. Tucker
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xc¢: Dr. J. Nelson Grace, Regional Administrator
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Region Il
101 Marietta Street, NW, Suite 2900
Atlanta, Georgia 30323

Mr. Heyward Shealy, Chief

Bureau of Radiological Health

South Carolina Department of Health &
Environmental Control

260C Bull Street

Columbia, South Carolina 29201

American Nuclear Insurers

c/o Dottie Sherman, ANI Library
The Exchange, Suite 245

270 Farmington Avenue
Farmington, CT 06032

M&M Nuclear Consultants
1221 Avenue of the Americas
New York, New York 10020

INPO Records Center
Suite 1500

1100 Circle 75 Parkway
Atlanta, Georgia 30339

Mr. P. K. Van Doorn
NRC Resident Inspector
Catawba Nuclear Station
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